NEIGHBORHOOD WALKS



Walks are every fourth Saturday of the month.



Those wanting to participate can email mary directly sinibaldi52562@gmail.com

WEST ST. PETERSBURG FOOD DRIVE

In collaboration with other West St. Petersburg neighborhoods, Holiday Park is participating in a food drive in partnership with the Love Thy Neighbor food pantry to help those in need in our community.

Upcoming Food Drive Dates:

March 30th & 31st June 29th & 30th September 7th & 8th December 7th & 8th



Thanks to the Hardtke and Hawthorne families for being this year's food collection hosts.

STAY IN TOUCH WITH HPNA

Join us on Facebook for news, updates and a chance to put in your comment!

e HPNA33710

HOLIDAY PARK NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION 33710



GET SIGNED UP ON HPNA'S E-MAIL LIST SERV

HPNA wants to make sure you receive various communications with neighborhood news and meeting information.

Send an email to Amy Possidente at arobinson992@gmail.com with "Add me to the list" in the subject line. In the body of the email please state your name(s) and provide address and phone number.

ON THE WEB www.hpna33710.org



Our Mission

Working to encourage communication, cooperation, and friendliness among residents, while also maintaining awareness, security, and beauty in our community.

HPNA Membership Drive Starts



HPNA General Meeting Information





MRS. LINDA BURRIS
PRINCIPAL OF TYRONE MIDDLE
SCHOOL, CENTER FOR INNOVATION
AND DIGITAL LEARNING



CAPRICE EDMOND SCHOOL BOARD MEMBER

MAY 16

III JULY 18

PEAKERS TO BE ANNOUNCED GO TO WWW.HPNA33710.ORG

SEPTEMBER 19

LOCATION: J.W. Cate Rec Center

TIME: 7:00PM

PLEASE SEND US YOUR SPEAKER SUGGESTIONS AROBINSON992@GMAIL.COM



As we begin our 2024 Membership Drive, we invite you to be a part of making Holiday Park a great place to live, work and call home.

HOLIDAY PARK NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Holiday park Neighborhood Association is now accepting voluntary payments for 2024 dues. The dues are just \$20 per household.

Name(s):	
Address:	_
Address:	_
	_
Email Address(es):	
	_
Telephone Number(s):	
	_

Please make check payable to: Holiday Park Neighborhood Association Attention: Donna Brickman 2754 64th Street North St. Petersburg, FL 33710

I am once again so proud of all that HPNA has accomplished in the last year. This past January, I was thankful to have had neighbors Michael Roger and Andy Spenik join me in attending the Mayor's Neighborhood Awards and Summit, where Holiday Park earned a Mayor's "Impact Award" for our monthly neighborhood walks. The City applauded the fact that these walks promote health in our community and are intergenerational, bringing together all age groups. Most importantly, the walks are fun, so if you haven't joined us yet, please walk and talk with us every 4th Saturday of the month!

Having an active and engaged neighborhood association like ours is so key to fostering a sense of community and making improvements to the neighborhood. So, as we kick off our 2024 Membership Drive, HPNA hopes all 700+ homes in Holiday Park will take a moment to send in voluntary association dues. With these funds, HPNA maintains our medians, presents beautification awards and holiday light winners, publishes newsletters like this one, delivers welcome baskets, plans social activities, and more. Speaking of the median, I know how pleased you are to see the completed repair and beautification of our median sign and landscaping, which has been a big and time-consuming project.

We hope you enjoy reading in this newsletter about the many opportunities to connect and take part in your neighborhood. In early March, we look forward to the 2nd Annual "Goods in the 'Hood" Neighborhood Garage and Craft Sale. Also in March, we will welcome to our General Meeting the Principal of Tyrone Middle School as well as School Board Member Caprice Edmond---join us. Finally, I send a huge thank you and hug to all of our dedicated, talented, generous, and caring volunteers for helping make Holiday Park such a great neighborhood.





"We are a team of 3 and proudly serving the Holiday Park neighborhood. Local knowledge you can trust with over 20 years of experience.

BROOKE AND AARON HEFTE Broker - Associate | CDPE, ABF

727.452.7786 727.418.2053

BrookeHefte@yahoo.com sarahbuns@yahoo.com

WWW.TEAMHEFTE.COM





Connect with us on: (f)

HOLIDAY PARK MEDIAN PROJECT



Thank you to A Plus Plastering and Stucco, Bill Riley Painting, Palm Trees Direct, and Coast to Coast Outdoors Irrigation.

MAYOR'S "COMMUNITY IMPACT AWARD"



Thanks to Michael Roger, Andy Spenik, and HPNA President Amy Possidente for representing Holiday Park at the 1/27 Mayor's Neighborhood Awards and Summit.